Brush Chipping Policy

The City of Gillett offers brush chipping services during the months of April through September.

Residents may place branches out at the curb and the city crew will chip the branches as well as dispose of the chips.

The brush must be piled butt first towards the curb and must not block any part of a sidewalk. Brush must be piled as close to the roadway as possible without creating a hazard. Brush that is poorly stacked with all butt ends not towards curb will be chipped at a rate of \$1.00 per minute and will not receive the first fifteen minutes for free.

The City will not chip any brush that is over four inches in diameter.

The city will not pick up leaves, flowers, grass clippings, and roots with dirt not removed during brush chipping.

The first fifteen minutes of chipping per month per stop is free of charges, thereafter the cost is \$1.00 per minute.

A schedule of chipping dates is available at City Hall and is also on the recycling calendar.

Anyone wishing to receive chips for landscaping or other uses can contact City Hall to sign a waiver and to be put on a list.

Adopted by the Common Council of the City of Gillett this 7th day of March, 2013

Mayor, Irene Drake

Clerk, Leone Christensen